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State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. said: “I would like to extend my heartfelt

congratulations to six exceptional long-haul carriers for their exemplary service and for

embodying the spirit of excellence that defines the United States Postal Service. I applaud

their outstanding contributions and tireless efforts in serving the residents of Middle Village

for over 25 years. 

Letter carriers Nancy Fellin, Anthony Sbarra, Hok L. Kwok, and Tai Chau; Sales and Service

Associate, Annamarie Gaglia; and Parcel Post Driver, Etsil Barriffe-Johnson have all

demonstrated a commitment to delivering mail with care, accuracy, and a personal touch has

made a lasting impact on the lives of many, reinforcing the enduring significance of postal

service in our daily lives.

It is only fitting that they are highlighted as part of the USPS’ “For the Long Haul” initiative,

a tribute to their unwavering dedication and the personal connections they have fostered

over the years.”
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